
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

Greetings 7:10ers and interested guests, 

 

It is with regret we inform you that this week’s edition of the 

Frameable, Ineluctable, Winter Edition of the EarlyWord Newsletter 

has not been published due to the recent Christmas Holiday 

celebrations. We will also be DARK the following week, January 1st, 

and will resume our meetings on January 8th. That meeting is 

currently scheduled to be held at our usual meeting place, The 

Ranch at our normal time of 7:10 a.m.  

With any luck there will be an EarlyWord issue at that meeting. 

Sincerely,  

Loren, Editarian 

 

 


